
 
 
 
 
Dear colleague, 
 
After  the first circular sent to you, I did not receive any news from you. I would 
like to attract your attention on the following: we can accept from now only 
36 participants more (as you know, we are limited by the size of rooms), and 
we shall be obliged to close registrations as soon as the maximum number of 
participants is reached, which could occur soon. 
 
On the other hand, I feel that your presence in the meeting would be 
relevant, and I would like to invite you to present a talk or at least poster(s). If 
you intend to participate to the meeting, please let me know it as soon as 
possible and send me your abstract through the internet site, in order to allow 
us to organize the program in detail. 

Here is the website address: https://www.u-picardie.fr/ispds1/index.html 
 
Thank you in advance! Hope to see you in Amiens in December! 

Best regards, 

======================================================== 
Dr. GAGOU Yaovi 
General CHAIRMAN OF ISPDS1 
Université de Picardie Jules Verne - UFR des Sciences 
Laboratoire de Physique de la Matière Condensée (LPMC - EA2081) 
33, Rue Saint Leu, 80039 AMIENS Cedex 1, (FRANCE) 
Tel. +33 (0)3 22 82 78 86 
Fax  +33 (0)3 22 82 78 91 
https://www.u-picardie.fr/ispds1/index.html 
email : ispds1.amiens@u-picardie.fr 
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